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Roseville, CA    PRESS RELEASE   August 17, 2012 
  

CANDIDATE’S FORUM 

The Roseville Coalition of Neighborhood Associations (RCONA) will host a 
Candidates' Forum for the seven candidates vying for three seats on the Roseville 
City Council in the November 6 election this year. 
 
The forum will take place on Tuesday, September 11, from 7:00 to 9:00 p.m. at the 
Martha Riley Library meeting room, 1501 Pleasant Grove Boulevard.  The League 
of Women Voters will moderate the forum. 
 
The candidates, in alphabetical order, are: Scott Alvord, Carol Garcia (incumbent,) 
Bonnie Gore, Tracy Mendonsa, Phil Ozenick, Pauline Roccucci (incumbent,) and 
John Schwartz. 
 
Roseville voters are urged to attend the forum to meet your future councilmembers, 
and to submit questions at the forum to learn their position on issues.  Questions 
selected will be of a general nature, and each candidate will answer all questions. 
 
The forum will be videotaped and broadcast several times on Comcast Channel 18 
and SureWest Channel 77 prior to the election. 
 
Contact: 
JACK D. WALLACE 
916 782-5924 
Jackwallace02@comcast.net          
 
Alternate contact:  Werner Kuehn 
916-367-2524 rcona.roseville@gmail.com  
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